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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our topic on Ancient Greece we are having a creative day on Friday 24th November 2017,  to help 

immerse the children’s understanding and learning of the Ancient Greeks. This will involve the children tasting 

diverse and unusual types of Greek food, participating in a variety of different art activities and testing their 

group skills on a new Greek challenge. 

It is a free whole day activity, to replace the Greek workshop that we had to unfortunately cancel earlier this 

month. The children are allowed to dress up as an ancient Greek, if they wish to do so. 

If your child does have any allergies that we need to be aware of, can you please inform us as soon as possible 

and we will accommodate their needs.  

If you have any further questions, please feel free to speak to either Mr Ruddick or Miss Q. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Miss T Quasniczka 

Mr R Ruddick 

 


